From: Partridge,Jason

To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:48:01 AM

From: Luisa Pereira Maceclo

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 5:09 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE @cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello,

My name is Luisa and | am a student at Queen's University residing right beside the
school campus. | would find it extremely beneficial for myself and all Queen's students
involved if there were a hair salon in such close proximity to the campus.

Most hair salons in Kingston are either downtown or in the West End and leave students
with little or no options for any hair salons nearby. As well, most students rely on public
transportation to get around the city —which is a time-consuming process that usually
takes around 30 to 40 minutes depending on where they're going. Having one right
beside the campus would be beneficial for students because of its location (which
would mean that me and other students are taking less time out of our incredibly busy
schedule to go toit) and it could lead to a positive effect on the mental health of the
student community because of the less stress involved going to a hair salon farther

away.
I hope this helps you make a decision in this process.

Thanks,
Luisa



